January 12, 2021

Rob Peterson, CPUC

c/o Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC
266 Grand Ave., Ste. 210

Oakland, CA 94610

RE: OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETON / SO. RIVER ROUTE ALTERNATIVE

Dear Dr. Engels,

VOTE “NO” on the South River Road option for the planned high-power lines. It not only
detracts from the entire nature of our rural setting, but it could possibly put our safety in
jeopardy. You cannot, in good conscience, place 140+ families at risk if there is a fire or an
earthquake.

VOTE “NO”".




